
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 8th July

Dear Parents,

I can't believe we’ve only got two weeks left of this academic year. It’s amazing to think of
how much we’ve squeezed in and it never ceases to impress me how much our students have
grown up and achieved in a year - they really are super!

Bournemouth University
This year we have seen some of our students taking part in a reading partnership with
Bournemouth University and Dorset Council. The reading project saw Year 10 students
working with students from Year 5 and 6 to
help support their reading skills. As a
conclusion to the project, all the students
visited Bournemouth University to graduate
from the program. It was wonderful to see
some of our older students supporting
those from younger years; we couldn’t ask
for better role models. Well done to all our
students who have demonstrated a great
commitment to improving their reading.

Sports Day
Thank you to all our parents who came to support Sports day on Thursday. It was wonderful
to see our students having fun on the school fields and taking part in a wide range of activities
from Dodgeball and tennis to the triathlon, three legged races and traditional running races
to name just a few!

A reminder that this Thursday is the world famous Atlantic Dance Day. Our children have
been working hard to practise their routines and we can’t wait to welcome you to Atlantic
Academy for the afternoon.

Miss Heppell

Celebration Assembly

This week we celebrated some
of our students who have

worked incredibly hard this
term. We celebrated awards
for those who achieved top
attainment within their year
group as well as those who

have made outstanding
progress.

In addition we also celebrated
students who have

demonstrated great Character,
confidence or commitment.

Well done to all our fabulous
students for their hard work.
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